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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy New Year to all our families who celebrated Diwali this week, we hope you 

enjoyed a special time with your family on Tuesday and wish you prosperity for your 

new year ahead.  

On the topic of “new”, it has been wonderful to see new students starting at the 

centre this week and see our school population growing. We also welcomed “new” 

members to our student council and thank a particular student for standing in as chair 

for a short interim period. We enjoyed discussing our plans for celebrating all the 

student’s achievements this term including our end of term rewards trip, Christmas 

Lunch and Secret Santa gift giving.  

We spent the week focusing on Anti-Bullying and the importance of understanding 

that bullying can take many forms   

Next week we look forward to meeting our year 11 parents to discuss the upcoming 

mock exams.  

Wishing you a lovely weekend. 

Louise.  

Our vision: 

• To provide a safe, 
enriching and 
nurturing environment, 
with wellbeing at its 
heart; where children 
and young people, can 
learn, gain confidence 
and thrive. 

 
Our values: 
  
To promote resilience, self-
confidence, tolerance, 
and respect 
  
Our aims: ‘Building 
confidence for the future’  

 

Our value this half 
term is 

 

TOLERANCE 
 

 

 

Friday 17th November 

SAVE THE DATE -Christmas Lunch 

All centre students and their families are invited 

to a Christmas lunch on Tuesday 19th December 

at 12:30pm.  

Further details to be sent nearer the time.  

 

We have had an increase of students wanting to understand 

more about the conflict in the Middle East and we understand 

that some of our families may be personally affected by what 

is happening. Children always look to their parents and carers 

for a sense of safety and security – even more so in times of 

crisis, please see attached advice and guidance from UNICEF 

which you may find a helpful read.  

Monday 20th November – 4-4:30pm 

We invite all parents and carers of our year 11 students to a 

“Maximising Potential” evening in light of the upcoming mock 

exams. This will be run by Ann-Marie and Louise and will discuss 

the best way to support your child through the 2 week exam 

period.  

This will be an online meeting vie Google Meet.  

https://meet.google.com/zbn-hspo-spz?hs=122&authuser=0 

 

Parent and Carer Support Group - 6th December 9:30 – 10:30 

Our next session will run at the above date and time. Please come and contribute to this 

safe space which will be supported by our school therapist Amanda. We will be delivering 

a session on “Post 16 Options”.  

https://meet.google.com/zbn-hspo-spz?hs=122&authuser=0


 

WEEKLY E-SAFETY ADVICE 

 


